
June 30th 2014 
 
Trustees Special Meeting  
 
Called to order at 7PM, Glen Quigley, Bob Moon, Denver Sallee, Jan Blair, Bill 
Skomrock, Bruce Cavalier present. 
 
General discussion regarding Veterans Park. The Newbury Veterans Post 663 
will be sponsoring the car raffle and the Trustees agreed to help. The Veterans 
will open a bank account at Middlefield Bank for the express purpose of receiving 
raffle sales monies. 
 
Glen Quigley will be at the Fair Grounds to sell tickets for the raffle. Prior 
approval was obtained from both the Burton Legion Post and the President and 
Treasurer of the Burton Fair. 
 
Jan Blair has a tent which Bill Skomrock will put up. Bob Moon said he’ll be there 
to help as will. 
 
Next meeting July 7th 7PM . 
 
Motion to adjourn by Bill Skomrock, seconded by Jan Blair at 8PM. Motioned 
passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted Glen Quigley 

 
__________________________________  ___________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  __________ABSENT__________________ 
 Jan Blair             Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 
 


